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The Report is due to be with the Prime Minister on 1 August.
[For your own information, it will be here a few days in advance;
a note has gone to the Prime Minister from James Prior (dated
19 July) suggesting that No. 10 handle the publication arrangements].

The groups included in the Report are Local Authority Manuals,
NHS Ancillaries, Ambulancemen, University Manuals and Technicians.

CARTER RESHUFFLE

Nick Towers, Treasury, says they are being pressed for
comments on the changes in the Carter administration. He wondered
if we were intending making a statement.

Bryan Cartledge has confirmed that there will be no comment

from the Prime Minister on the changes in the Carter administration.
It is 2 purely domestic matter for the President.
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